
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

15 June 2016 
 

Our meeting began at 1910, with Mike Stansberry presiding. Following introductions all 
around the room, the minutes of the previous meeting were read. A motion to accept the 
minutes was seconded and passed. 
 
No Treasurer’s report. 
 
Old Business – Mike spoke with Rich Russell, about possible presentations to the group.. 
Rich is not available on Wednesdays, but said that Saturdays are ok. Mike will query the 
Net and the Reflector to see if Saturdays would work. Also possible at campfest.  
 
We discussed - the AuxComm bill. The idea of assigning a Board member to each 
meeting’s program. Giving the old Motorola Kenwood Repeater to Sharon. Mike made a 
motion to give them the repeater if they still need it. Dean Buckhouse seconded the motion. 
All in favor. 
 
Mike hopes to be at Field Day. A suggestion to take the new equipment at the EOC in 
Cripple Creek to Field Day, or take Mickey. We talked about past field days and putting up 
the antenna.  
 
A suggestion was made to have an alternate person to handle the Yahoo Group additions. 
Mike Stansberry or Bill Wallick will contact Wes Wilson on this.  
 
New Business – At Field Day, we plan to operate either 2A or 3A. We discussed the point 
system that is used at Field Day.  
 
Our meeting adjourned at 2021. 
 
6 members present 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick, KCØFNV, Secretary 


